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7th March 2025 

School Litter Pick – Y3 Leading the Way 
 

 
 
We are incredibly proud of four enthusiastic children - Oscar, Seb, Seb, and Neville - who took the 

initiative to ask if they could start a weekly litter pick at school. Their dedication to keeping our 

environment clean and tidy is truly inspiring. On Wednesday, they were the first to head out, working 

hard to clean up our school grounds and set a fantastic example for others. Their commitment to 

improving our school is something to celebrate and we look forward to seeing the impact of their 

efforts each week. Well done, boys! 

Miss Herbert – PSHE Lead 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
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Air Ambulance Visit 
 

The Air Ambulance service is coming into school on Thursday 13th March, to deliver assemblies to 

Years 3 and 4, and to Years 5 and 6, explaining their work and the role they play in the community. 

The service is funded through donations and our visitors have asked if families could kindly send in 

a donation to school on the day of the assembly. Donations will be collected in the classrooms.  

 

Girls’ Football League 
 

On Tuesday, our Year 6 girls' football team proudly represented Telford Junior School in a 

tournament at Leamington Football Club, competing against Warwick Prep School, Woodloes 

Primary School and Milverton Primary School. The team delivered outstanding performances, 

winning all three matches with impressive scores of 2-0, 1-0, and 4-0. Congratulations to the team 

on their success and we should acknowledge their commitment, enthusiasm and amazing teamwork. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

Tag Rugby Festival 
 

On Wednesday, we hosted an exciting Year 2 & 3 Tag Rugby Festival at Telford Junior School, 

welcoming six schools for an action-packed afternoon of fun and teamwork. Well done to all the 

players for their enthusiasm and effort. A special thank you to our fantastic Year 6 helpers for their 

support in making the event a success and to Mr. Openshaw and Mr. Jones for organising the 

tournament. 

 

   

 

Information for Families 

Please visit the Information for Families page on the school website for details about: 

• Activities taking place at the Children and Family Centres. 

• ‘Go Go Makers’ Easter Holiday Camp. 

• ‘Love Lillington’ Coffee Morning, with children’s crafts, this Saturday. 

• Tuesday’s ‘Sleep Workshop’ being hosted at Telford Junior School next week. 
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Year Group Padlets 

Year 3: Year 3 Home School Partnership Padlet 

Year 4: Year 4 Home School Partnership Padlet 

 

Year 5: Year 5 Home School Partnership Padlet 

 

Year 6: Y6 Home School Partnership Padlet 
 

Term Dates 
 

 

 

 

 

Sleep Workshop (for parents/carers) Tuesday 11 March (10.00 – 12.00) 

Year 6 Residential Visit Sunday 16 March – Wednesday 19 March 

Y6 Weight & Height Measures 

(COMPASS – School Nursing Service) 

Thursday 27th March (10.00 am) 

 

Spring Term Learning Reviews Wednesday 26 March (4.00 – 6.30 pm) 

Thursday 27 March (4.00 – 6.30 pm) 

Year 4 Residential Visit Wednesday 2 April – Friday 4 April 

End of the Spring Term Friday 11 April (3.20 pm) 

World Book Day 2025 

Thank you to Mrs Shiell and the staff for organising a very successful World Book Day in school. Thank 

you, families, for supporting the event, helping the children with book character costumes and 

ensuring they had a book to hand for the ‘drop everything and read’ sessions, that took place 

throughout the day. The weather certainly helped, as everyone gathered in the playground for 

photographs. More pictures can be viewed on the Latest News page of the school website. 

 

Enjoy the fine weather and have a great weekend, 

                                                                         

Richard Siviter 

 

https://padlet.com/martinsweetf/2024-2025-year-3-home-supported-learning-t6kw8al28vt91bi5
https://padlet.com/powells16/2024-25-year-4-home-school-partnership-zf5w3kur2s562fvv
https://padlet.com/thompsonn11/year-5-home-school-partnership-2024-2025-9qqedqc1l45bpxzg
https://padlet.com/shielll1/year-6-home-school-partnership-2024-25-lqwgdtz0jjcjh7wc

